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Toolkit with Policy & Practice Recommendations:  

The Output 4: Toolkit with Policy & Practice Recommendations is prepared, and includes a 

collection of lessons learned, good examples and practices, challenges and policy 

recommendations. The final report can be downloaded through the GoGreen project website. 

The Toolkit presents findings from a consultation that was undertaken with VET providers 

who participated in the project in each country, and project partners who have been engaged 

in the project from the beginning. 

 

Final Translational Partners Meeting in Nicosia, Cyprus: 

The GoGreen partners met in Nicosia, Cyprus on the 9th of November for the last 

Translational Partners Meeting. Being the only and last face-to-face of the partnership and 

with the activities of the project coming to an end, partners explicitly discussed all the part of 

the project. KES College as the leading partner with the support of CARDET welcomed the 

participants and thanked the partnership for the constructive collaboration thus far in the 

project. Following each of the outputs were presented along with clarifying any pending tasks 

on behalf of any partner. Each partner presented the Output that they were responsible and 

gave updates on any pending tasks. After the short break, separate sessions took place for 

the Quality Assurance & Impact, Dissemination, Exploitation-Sustainability. For each section, 

the leader left time for partners to raise any concerns or ask for any clarifications. The 

involvement of all partners during all discussions was evident during the meeting and a 

collaborative spirit was promoted. 
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Final Conference in Nicosia, Cyprus  

KES College, with the support of CARDET, organised the Final Conference of the GoGreen 

project on the 10th of November 2022, in Nicosia, Cyprus. The participants at the conference 

were mainly VET and adult educators, people from the academic sector and business owners. 

The event was held on a hybrid mode. The objective of the event was to present the outputs 

and results of the project and engage the target groups with the resources that were 

developed during the project. During the meeting a key note speaker and young business 

owner presented the journey of his start-up and the different stages that went through. Then 

an open discussion session followed, with all partners presenting the situation of climate 

change in their country. With the finalization of the presentations, the participants were 

involved in discussions related to climate change and how the GoGreen resources can be used 

to their personal and professional life. The participants were very enthusiastic about the 

resources and that everything is available for free on the eLearning platform. The VET 

educators commented that the material will definitely be useful for their trainings with 

business owners. Participants from the academic sector commented that they gained new 

knowledge about climate change and that will visit the eLearning platform to practice the 

online courses. Business owners congratulate the consortium for doing such a great work with 

the resources and said that they are very interested in participating to a training and use the 

material to gain more knowledge on how their businesses can become greener and more 

sustainable. 
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         Follow us on Facebook  

         Visit our website 

         Find us on Instagram  

         Find us on Twitter  
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https://www.facebook.com/GoGreenProjectEU
http://www.gogreen-project.eu/
https://www.instagram.com/gogreen.eu/
https://twitter.com/project_gogreen

